
I wish to make a comment the above planning application. 
 
I have no concerns about the modification to the current building or the new build extension porch 
to the front. 
 
I am concerned about the new build extension to the rear of the current building. The end wall of 
this extension effectively runs along the boundary of my property for 3.375metres and is 3 metres 
high and my closest ground floor window will be 2 metres from this wall. Also the extension is to the 
South of my property and especially in the winter most of the light comes from this window hence I 
am concerned that the light through my window will be significantly reduced by the new 
construction. 
 
I have no objection to the principle of an extension being built onto the rear current building but 
would prefer that the design is modified so that the light entering my property is not reduced. 
 
Thank you 
 
 


